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In February 2025, the Seattle branch of the Sant Nirankari Mission had the blessed 
opportunity to serve the community by conducting a Sandwich Drive in collaboration with 
Seattle’s Union Gospel Mission—a nonprofit ministry dedicated to feeding and caring for 
homeless individuals across the greater Seattle area. This organization provides warm 
shelters, hot showers, nutritious meals, and also hosts volunteering programs such as 
Bring-A-Meal, where volunteers cook or donate meals for those in need. 
 
With the divine blessings of Her Holiness Satguru Mata Sudiksha Ji Maharaj, the Seattle 
branch successfully prepared 1,120 peanut butter and jelly sandwiches on February 9, 
2025, following Sunday sangat at the Sai Baba Temple in Redmond, WA. The sandwiches 
were donated the next day to Seattle’s Union Gospel Mission for distribution among the 
homeless and underprivileged. 
 
Over 60 saints, including bal saints, came together in this seva. Four dedicated stations 
were set up to streamline the preparation process: 

- Spreading jelly on bread slices (three saints per station) 
- Spreading peanut butter (three saints per station) 
- Placing sandwiches into Ziploc bags (three saints per station) 
- Packing sandwiches into boxes (two saints per station) 

 
Additionally, several saints helped facilitate the drive by continuously replenishing bread, 
peanut butter, jelly, and empty boxes, ensuring smooth operations at all stations. All 
participants wore hairnets and food-preparation gloves to maintain hygiene, and 
ingredients strictly followed the specifications provided by Seattle’s Union Gospel Mission. 

     



      

      
 

Once completed, a small team carefully counted and packed the sandwiches into vehicles. On February 
10, 2025, two saints delivered the sandwiches to Seattle’s Union Gospel Mission, where they were 
gratefully accepted for distribution to the local homeless community. 

 

This seva was a heartfelt reminder of the Mission’s message of love, compassion, and selfless service. 
With the grace of Satguru Mata Ji, may the Seattle branch be blessed with many more opportunities to 
humbly serve humanity in the times ahead. 
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